
From:  
Sent: Monday, 31 January 2011 2:54 PM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Secure Fax to the RBA [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE] 
 
Tony and Matt 
 
Thanks very much. This is what I wanted to see. 
 
Regards, 
Anthony 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Monday, 31 January 2011 2:04 PM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Secure Fax to the RBA [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE] 
 
Anthony, 
 
I understand you have spoken to Tony McDonald regarding documents you were after.  A secure fax 
should arrive shortly with two documents: 

• Joint letter to the Treasurer from the Secretary and Governor with register attached from 
April 2008 

• Letter from the Treasurer to the Prime Minister on the same topic. 
 
Please let me know if you require anything further. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Matt Sedgwick 
Policy Analyst 
  
Macroeconomic Policy Division 
The Treasury, Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT 2600 
 


